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Dear Chairperson and members of the committee, 

 

   I am writing to register my support of HB3150. Offering an income tax credit to our 

volunteer firefighters is, quite simply, a fair and just action on the part of Oregon's 

government. These individuals perform a great service for their communities and our 

state, and it is only fair to support their valuable volunteerism as best we can. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

   Wayne Manselle 


